
 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

Catholic Charities of Joliet is holding their annual Undy Sunday collection. Many 

homeless people in the area are in great need of socks, underwear, undershirts, 

and diapers. While these are the most needed items at Catholic Charities, they 

are the least donated. Due to COVID-19, their shortage of these essential items 

is especially high. Please consider donating to this wonderful cause. JCA will be 

collecting these articles of clothing from Monday, October 5th through Friday, 

October 16th. Thank you for your generosity! 

 

JCA faculty, staff and students please consider donating!! 

SOCKS 

UNDERWEAR 

UNDERSHIRTS 

DIAPERS 

Items can be turned in to the main office.  Sophomore student council will 

be taking items outside near heritage quad on select mornings before school. 

 

 

 


